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The Deacons would like to honor those in our church family who 

are widows, widowers, and shut-ins (older members who normally 

canôt attend church for health reasons).  And if you are 65+ 

years old and single, you are also invited.  Immediately following 

the Worship Service TODAY, please join us for a delicious lunch  

in the Family Life Center.  This will be a blessed time of fellow-

ship, worship, and encouragement.  We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

Christmas Choir meets at 7:30pm on Wednesdays in the  

Sanctuary.  All youth and adults are invited to sing. It is still  

not too late to join.  See Daniel Brown or email him at 

music@mvbcraleigh.com 

 

 

 

Friday, October 9ðSouthern Supreme Fruitcake Factory Christmas Open House 

Thursday-Sunday,-November 19-22ð ñI Love New Yorkò Multi-Night Trip 

Itinerary will include: Radio City Christmas Spectacular, Boat Tour & Statue of Liberty, 

9/11 Memorial, Booklyn Tabernacle Church with Brooklyn Tabernacle Choir 

Cost $698 pp ($626 pp for triple, $598 pp for quad in a room) 

Saturday, December 12-Annual Silver Saints Christmas Party at Mount Vernon 

For more information please contact Jenny Wayne at jennywaynester@gmail.com. 

 

       OPERATION 

CHRISTMAS CHILD  

          IS BACK!  

A global ministry of 

Samaritanôs Purse.  Our 

Goal for 2015 is to 

bless 300 children with shoeboxes! More 

information can be found on the table in 

the Welcome Center and in the enclosed 

flyer in the bulletin today. Join us on  

November 14th for the shoebox packing 

party and celebration in the Family Life 

Center.  For dinner, please bring one of 

the following: a pot of chili, a side dish or 

a dessert. Beverages will be provided. For 

questions please see Susan Wyatt or 

Wayne Stallings.  
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 10:30amð Cooper Hancock 

 

      OBSERVANCE OF BAPTISMðMichelle & India Jones 

 

 

          Special Missions Conference SpeakerðJimmy Kiker  

                       Sharing On His Work in Honduras 

                        Pastor of Unity Baptist Fellowship 

   

               

   

                    

    

 

 

 

  

    

    

 

 

 

SUNDAY, October 4 

9:00 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. 
Worship Service and  

Childrenôs church 

4:30 p.m. Handbells Rehearsal 

6:00 p.m. 

Awana, Youth Group, 

Coffee House -YA, B2CQ, 

Adult Discipleship Classes 

WEDNESDAY, October 7 

4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night Dinner 

6:00 p.m. Prayer   

6:30 p.m. 

Music Team Rehearsal, 

Adult Discipleship Classes, 

GROW, Youth 

Childrenôs Choirs 

7:30 p.m. Christmas Choir Rehearsal 

SATURDAY, October 10 

9:00 a.m.  Lawn Team #2 

 

MENU FOR October 7 

Taco w/Fixings 

Fried Rice & Fruit Salad 

Dessert 

Adults- $5 each 

Children 7-12- $3 each 

Children 6 and under FREE 

Family Total $15 

   Please RSVP to Brenda Sams by   

e-mail at bsams4867@gmail.com  

and let us know you are coming. 

 

Awana (FLC), B2CQ (6th Grade), Youth Group,  

Coffee House (Young Adults) 

Sunday Night Spotlight in the Sanctuaryï Ivan Crissman 

ñStepping Upò - Menôs Study (Building #2 Room #2202) 

ñHeart of Jesusò - Womenôs Study  

(Building #2 Room #2206)  

Financial Peace University (Building #1, Room #1124)  

Trunk -or-Treat is back for 2015 on 

Sunday, October 25, from 4-6 PM. Stop 

by the sign-up table today in the  

Welcome Center for more info about 

getting involved!  

Hot Hoops 
Hot Hoops will not meet this 

Thursday, Oct. 8th. 

They will meet again on Oct. 

15th at 7:00pm in the FLC. 

Play is open to both members 

and guests of MVBC, including all men 

and their sons who are 6th grade and older 

(to be accompanied by their fathers).  

 

¶ 4:45pm-6:00pm-Fellowship Supper 

¶ 6:00-6:30pm Prayer Service 

¶ 6:30-7:30pm-Youth   

¶ 6:30-7:30pm-Childrenôs Choirs 

¶ 6:30-7:30pm-Bible Study on the Book of 
1 Kings led by Dr. Bob Cole, Bldg #1, 
Room #1124 

¶ 6:30-7:30pm- ñThe Five Love  

¶ Languagesò led by David Ethridge, Bldg 
#2 Room #2211  

¶ 6:30-7:30pm- GROW Outreach & Visita-
tion, Bldg #5, Cafeteria  

¶ 7:30- Christmas Choir Rehearsal 

 

You are invited to the  

celebration of the Marriage 

of Joshua Peal and Kemah 

Clarke Peal on October 10th 

at 1:00pm at Mount Vernon Baptist 

Church. The traditional ceremony was 

performed in Liberia, West Africa on May 

26, 2015 and this is a celebration of 

their marriage. A Reception will be held 

after the ceremony in the MVBC Youth 

Room. 


